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DATE:  October 21, 2019   RELEASE DATE: Immediate 

 
FROM:  Mike Berkvens, Manager of Development and Transportation 

 
SUBJECT: Road Closure Update 

 

 

With respect to the Federal Election today, the City of Sarnia has the following 
update of road closures for access to polling stations. 

 
The shoreline repair work that closed Old Lakeshore Road last Thursday and 

Friday is complete, and this section of road will remain open. Work is ongoing 
at Waterworks Road for the Petrolia Water Supply System, and this section of 

the road will remain closed.  
 

The road work on Telfer Road from Lakeshore Road to Blackwell Road is 

ongoing. The road to the polling station at Christ Lutheran Church at 6482 
Telfer Road has permitted local access, and a road sign reads ‘Road Closed—

Local Access Only’. 
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For more information please contact: 
Mike Berkvens, Manager of Development and Transportation 

mike.berkvens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 3359 
 

Robert Williams, Construction Manager 
robert.williams@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 3283 
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